
I write this letter of support for Mr. David Glancy with great pride and enthusiasm.   
 
I have had the pleasure of knowing David professionally and more importantly, personally for the 
past several years.  You see, David was my daughter’s high school swimming and diving coach and I 
had the privilege of watching David interact with my daughter, and several other high school 
swimmers for four years.  It takes a special person to coach any sport at any level.  His compassion 
and professionalism was something evident while I sat off in the distance watching.  His 
interactions with my daughter was such a positive experience for her that she returned to help 
coach after she graduated. 
 
In David’s professional career, I watched him defend some who, frankly, were indefensible.  Our 
system of government however is set up so everyone receives their day in court, even one accused 
of killing my friend.  David’s behavior in court towards the defendant in that case was professional 
yet compassionate to not only the accused but also the community, which was struggling to come 
to grips with the lost of a police officer.   
 
In addition, without any doubt I would stand next to David Glancy in any situation and defend his 
honor, family and integrity. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kim C. Cole 
Sheriff – Mason County, MI 
 


